
Dear Patient,

Welcome to North Central Bronx Hospital (NCBH), a

pillar of the Norwood community.  Our vision is to be a

model hospital and the hospital of choice for the North

Bronx.  Our major goals include excellent patient care,

patient satisfaction, staff satisfaction, community

satisfaction and fiscal viability.  We represent the best

that a community hospital has to offer: safe, quality

healthcare delivered by caring and friendly staff in your

very own neighborhood.

Our programs and services are designed for the specific

medical and healthcare needs of our community.  Many

members of our team live in the community, and are

known to the patients they serve.

NCBH continues to uphold its sterling reputation as a premier provider of primary care, women’s

healthcare, children’s health services, asthma services, geriatric medicine, behavioral health services and

more.

We are honored by your confidence in the services we offer at North Central Bronx Hospital.  Thank you

for choosing us for your healthcare needs.

Sincerely,

Gregory Calliste
Gregory Calliste

Chief Operating Officer, North Central Bronx Hospital
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